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March, 7, 8

Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Baby Shower Sunday

Sunday is Right to Life-LIFESPAN’s Baby Shower Sunday.  LIFESPAN is sponsoring 33 simultaneous baby showers at area faith communities to benefit local pregnancy help centers.  If you have items you would like to donate, but your faith community is not having a shower, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546 and we can get your gifts to the right place.
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March 14, 15  Right to Life-LIFESPAN The Importance of Words

Often times the use of a particular word describing something can change our view of the topic under discussion.  Consider this—does a person who supports abortion buy gifts from a fetus registry at the store?  Probably not.  

When the scientific term “fetus” is used in ordinary conversation, it seems an obvious effort to prevent the listener from forming the image of an unborn baby in his or her mind.  It is hard to think of what a fetus looks like, but we all know the image on an ultra sound is a baby.  Words are powerful things.  We must choose wisely.
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March 21, 22
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Lies Revealed
Fact checkers at the Washington Post newspaper (not pro-life friendly) confer a yearly list of their “Pinocchio’s”—statements that are either outright lies or that cannot be proven.  This year they awarded “four Pinocchio’s”, meaning completely false, to the former president of Planned Parenthood, Leana Wen when she stated that “thousands of women died from abortions” before Roe v Wade. There is really no need to make abortion any more devastating that it is. One woman’s death from an abortion is too many.  But keep in mind that in almost every abortion there is a death—the baby.  Words have meaning. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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March 28, 29
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
50th Anniversary
This year is Right to Life-LIFESPAN’s 50th Anniversary!  We are celebrating this milestone with our annual dinner at the San Marino Club in Troy and our guest speakers are Diamond and Silk!  There is no charge for the dinner but our guests will know it is a benefit dinner for LIFESPAN and we hope they will be support us generously.  If you would like to attend or need more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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